


To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter on behalf of Ihor Kovalivskyi.

I am a construction foreman/supervisor, currently working for Gateway Building Systems, West Fargo,
ND.

The scope of our work includes the construction and maintenance of grain handling, drying, cleaning
and storage facilities.

I have had Ihor on several of my sites over the last year and a half. Ihor has proven to be a very valuable
asset to our crew.

He is a hard and diligent worker who takes more than his share of initiative.

Ihor has shown willingness to learn the trade and in my opinion, has excelled greatly. He takes the extra
steps to ensure we have adequate tools and supplies for our projects, including figuring quantities of
materials.

Ihor will be a valued asset to any workforce or company and he is an individual who will be hard to
replace.

Thank you,

Jon E Jerdee

218-841-8069

Jonjerdee1@gmail.com


